
 

 

Star of the Week Headteacher Awards 

Parents  should only contact school if their child, has attended school during lockdown and 

has exhibited COVID symptoms up to and including  Sunday 14th February  and 

subsequently receives a positive test result. If they were asymptomatic but have had a test up 

to and including Sunday 14th February, and subsequently receive a  positive test result, you 

will also need to contact school.  

 

Parents / carers will need to leave a voicemail or text on the number 07949 852541 with the 

following information:   

· Child’s name / DOB / class / Post Code 

· When symptoms started, or the date of the test if asymptomatic  

· The test date  

· When the child was last in school  

 

This number will only be monitored between 12 noon – 2pm until Wednesday 17th 

February.  All other positive cases of pupils in school will need to be reported via email to 

stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk 

Children should not return to school until after 10 days isolation has been completed. 

The following children have 

been awarded Star of the 

Week for showing our 

Christian value of: 

‘PERSEVERANCE’ 

RecD -        Dev  

RecV/T -     Phoebe  

RecP -         Ethan  

Y1L-           James  

Y1B -          Imogen  

Y1C -          Olivia  

Y2K/A -      Mia  

Y2R -          Lennox  

Y2C -          Rafay  

Y3E -          Parker  

Y3H -          Grace  

Y3W -         Musa  

Y4D -          Joshua  

Y4Mc -        Erina  

Y4B -          Carlota  

Y5A -           Aaron  

Y5T -           Myles  

Y5S -          Ella  

Y6H -          Ben  

Y6C -          Alfie  

Y6W -         Amber  

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Please remember to top-up your 

child’s Parent Pay account in order for 

them to receive snack and/or a 

school lunch. 

St Philip Westbrook News  

 

 Follow us on Twitter 

@StPhilipCEAP 

Friday 12th February 2021 

School closes on Friday 12th 

February 2021 & we return on 

Monday 22nd February 2021. 

Covid-19 (Coronavirus) - Contract tracing over half term. 

www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk  

World Thinking Day 2021 

On 22nd February each 

year, Guides and Scouts 

across the world think of 

each other and express 

the i r  thanks  and         

appreciation for the international 

movement. This date was chosen as it 

is the birthday of Boy Scout Founder, 

Lord Robert Baden-Powell, and his 

wife Olave Baden-Powell, World Chief 

Guide. 

This year World Thinking Day falls on 

our first day back after half-term,  

Monday 22nd February. Any children 

who are members of The Scout       

Association and Girl Guiding UK are 

allowed to wear their Guiding or Scout 

uniform to school, to celebrate and 

promote World Thinking Day. It would 

be nice to see you wearing your      

uniforms on screen too if you are 

learning from home. 

 
RecD -     Riley  

RecP -      Melody  

RecV/T-    Lukas  

Y1L -         Vineeth  

Y1B -         Zlata  

               Y1C--         Jemima  

               Y2K/A -     Sophie  

               Y2R -         Kaitlin  

               Y2C -         Toby  

               Y3E -         Olivia  

               Y3H -        Ruby  

               Y3W -       Jamie  

               Y4D -        Annabelle  

               Y4Mc -      Ava  

               Y4B -         Hollie  

               Y5A -         Grace  

               Y5T-          Alex  

               Y5S-          Michael  

               Y6H -        Aryan  

               Y6C -         Oliwier  

                                   Y6W -       Erin  

mailto:stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk
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http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwigsPaF4afZAhXIJcAKHfmJDIQQjRx6BAgAEAY&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.cluttonschool.com%2Fhead-teachers-award%2F&psig=AOvVaw0ipLwUCSwmOczSnp40EQY_&ust=1518778387557750


 

Student Recognition 
SPORTS STAR AWARD 

 

KS1  

Matilda, Harrison, Ava, Imogen, Esme, 

Daisy, Noah, Ayumi, Ben  

 

KS2 

Phoebe, Katy, Maia Amelie, Elliot, 

Nicole, Tyler, Katie, Henlie, Freyah, 

Spencer, Nayen, Isaac  

Please do not send any emails into the Office  or Admin email addresses as these are not monitored accounts. 

All emails are to be sent to stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk as this is monitored on a daily basis. 

On Wednesday, the children in Year 

3 celebrated their love of reading. 

We had lots of fun in our Pyjamas, 

in school and at home, reading our 

favourite books. Throughout the 

day, we read in unusual places, 

searched for non-fiction facts, 

discussed our favourite book 

genres and produced some 

wonderful art! We finished by 

reading our 'Year 3 story', we spent the day taking it 

in turns to write different parts of the story and the 

finished piece was brilliant. Well done to all of Year 3 

for such super work.  

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Well done to one of 
our Y2 pupils who has 
received her 4th Blue 
Peter badge. This 
time it is a silver 
badge as she has 
already achieved her 
blue badge. She 

received the silver badge for sending in a 
firework poem that she had also 
decorated. The race is now on between her 
and her sister, in Y6, as to who receives 
their 5th Blue Peter badge first. 
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Festival of Literature 

Star Count 2021 
Each year, CPRE The countryside charity ask the nation to 
help measure light pollution in their area by getting starry-
eyed and counting visible stars. 
Supported by the British Astronomical Association (BAA), 
CPRE are asking everyone to take part from home, between   
6th-14th February, and to star gaze from your garden, 
balcony, doorstep or even your bedroom window.  “Look to 
the skies and count what you can see as part of our annual 
Star Count” is what they are asking people to do. 
They have lots of hints and tips on their website for anyone 
who wants to take part, just click on the link below for more 
information. 
 

Star Count 2021 

Text support service launches for boroughs parents, carers and teens 

Bridgewater Community Healthcare NHS Foundation Trust is beginning the roll out of a new secure 

text messaging service for parents and carers of children and young people aged 0-19 years old, 

enabling them to get timely and trusted health advice from a health professional (a Health Visitor 

or School Nurse). 

As our lives have changed over the last few months due to coronavirus, it’s more important than ever for 

young people and families to have easy access to support, particularly in the absence of face to face 

interaction. 

The service (which is available in Warrington, Halton and Oldham) does not aim to replace face to face 

contacts, rather increase choice for service users about how they access advice from a health professional 

and provides a new line of communication as face to face contact is reduced. 

The ChatHealth text number will operate Monday-Friday from 9am until 5pm. Messages will be responded 

to within 24 hours during this period. Outside these hours, service users will receive a ‘bounce back’ text 

message indicating that they will receive a response when the line re-opens. Of course, ChatHealth is not 

an emergency service, and accordingly parents will be instructed to follow usual advice in seeking urgent 

medical attention. 

The text numbers for Warrington are: 

11 - 19 Young People's Service – 07507 330101 

0 - 5 Parents Service – 07507 327981 

5 - 19 Parents Service – 07480 635994 

  Or visit chathealth.nhs.uk to start a chat 

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

All of the children 

throughout school 

h a v e  b e e n 

celebrating the 

F e s t i v a l  o f 

Literature this 

week.  

The festival brings acclaimed authors, 

illustrators, and poets together to inspire 

children to read for pleasure.  We have all 

enjoyed workshops with our favourite 

authors, from Joseph Coelho and Tom 

Palmer to Onjali Q. Rauf and Emily Hanna-

Grazebrook.  

The week was filled with story telling, role 

playing, poetry writing and finding out lots of 

interesting facts about our favourite 

authors. We all had a fantastic week!  

https://www.cpre.org.uk/what-we-care-about/nature-and-landscapes/dark-skies/star-count-2021/


 

Spring 2 School Dinner Menus 

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

 

In Reception this week we 

have been learning about 

Chinese New Year. We have 

enjoyed sharing traditional 

stories and Chinese legends, 

ordering numbers, Chinese 

dancing and participating in 

lots of Chinese craft!  

 

Kung hei fat choy everyone!  


